From: General Board of Pharmacy Subscriber List <PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV> on behalf of
Board of Pharmacy <pharmacy.subscriberlist@ DCA.CA.GOV>

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 4:01 PM
To: PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV
Subject: Product Recall - McKesson Packaging Services

McKesson Packaging Services is recalling Megestrol Acetate OS 40mg/mL, (10mL UD cups, boxes of 20 cups) NDC#
63739-549-51, Lot# 0114588, Expires 10/2018, due to the discovery of out-of-specification Assay results. This recall is to
the pharmacy level.

Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the affected product, and contact your
wholesaler for directions.
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